
Renee  Fortin
Lewiston

Dear Health and Human Services Committee Members, 
I am writing to you in support of LD 867- An Act To Prohibit Mandatory Covid-19 Vaccinations
for 5 Years To allow for Safety Testing and Investigations into Reproductive Harm.
Here are my reasons:
1) We by law have a choice about what is being put in our bodies.  It is our bodies and it is 
our choice.  Unfortunately, many have had this choice stolen from them, some by deception 
and others coercion, through fear, etc. 
2) What about religious freedom and conscientious objection because of what is in the so 
called vaccines. 
3) What about the leaders of our country now saying the vaccines are not stopping people 
from getting the virus. 
4) and finally, U.S. VAERS data from Dec. 14, 2020, to Dec. 31, 2021, for 5- to 11-year-olds 
show:
    6,005 adverse events, including 126 rated as serious and 3 reported deaths.
The most recent death involves a 7-year-old girl (VAERS I.D. 1975356) from Minnesota who 
died 11 days after receiving her first dose of Pfizer’s COVID vaccine when she was found 
unresponsive by her mother. An autopsy is pending.
    13 reports of myocarditis and pericarditis (heart inflammation).
    15 reports of blood clotting disorders.
U.S. VAERS data from Dec. 14, 2020, to Dec. 31, 2021, for 12- to 17-year-olds show:
    26,169 adverse events, including 1,516 rated as serious and 35 reported deaths.
The most recent death involves a 15-year-old girl from Minnesota (VAERS I.D. 1974744), 
who died 177 days after receiving her second dose of Pfizer from a pulmonary embolus. An 
autopsy is pending.
    62 reports of anaphylaxis among 12- to 17-year-olds where the reaction was 
life-threatening, required treatment or resulted in death — with 96% of cases
    attributed to Pfizer’s vaccine.
    579 reports of myocarditis and pericarditis with 573 cases attributed to Pfizer’s vaccine.
    146 reports of blood clotting disorders, with all cases attributed to Pfizer.
Sincerely Concerned, 
Renee Fortin


